On May 14th the following question was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item RE-3 - Roosevelt Full Service:

Question:          The agenda item says that Roosevelt Full Service is only 35 years old.  That can't be so.

Response:         The bullet on the Board item should say the facility is more than 35 years old, which is when the District evaluates schools for modernization.  The buildings that are now known as Roosevelt Full Service Center opened in 1950.  They are 57 years old.
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